
Fra: Ben Gowen <ben.gowen@fiks-consult.com> 
Sendt: 11.09.2022 13:30:17 
Til: Oddrun Lund <olu@karmoy.kommune.no>, Hanna Meidell Dahle 
<hada1@karmoy.kommune.no> 
Emne: Vormedal 

Hi, 

Thank you both for your help earlier regarding the zoning in Vormedal. I was told thought 
because of the review this month for Karmøy with is supposed to affect the development over the 
whole of Karmøy I was told I first need to submit a request with you. 

Attached is a PDF showing the overall plan to help improve many of the issues that have been 
raised from no bus stop, safer school routes, lack of facilities for school and sports, social 
activities, and potential for Rogaland Idrettslag to aid 2032 Olympics in Norway and much 
more. 

The other attached images and examples of some of the potential projects. 

If I have not submitted the correct information or in the correct way, please let me know. 

Mvh 

Ben Gowen 
Mob: 467 44 065 

-- 
Ben Gowen 
Mob: (+47) 467 44 065 
F.I.K.S Consult 
Fritid, Idrett, Kultur og Skole Consulting 
www.fiks-consult.com 
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